Announcements
Join FBLA - there is an informational meeting TODAY during seminar in room 117.

Congratulations to new potential members of the National Honor Society, your hard work has been
recognized. If you qualify for the NHS you have received an email from Mr.Burkett through canvas.
Please read that email and apply through the google folder link in the email. Current NHS members will
have a meeting September 9th.

FCA will be having its first Orange Thursday fellowship meeting Thursday at 7 am in Mrs. Nichols room.
Come join the fun and devotion time. Come in through the south doors by Mr. Whiteley’s room.

Sunday Aug 28, FCA will be having a Fun Night at Eisenhower Park from 6-8. Come join the fun,
there will be sand volleyball, 9-square, music, and snack.

There are multiple positions open for students aged 16 and older for the ABC program after school. If
interested, please click the "Job Listings" link on the top of the school district website.

Seniors, are you needing another opportunity to add to your activities list? Then sign up to donate
blood this Sunday. Sign up can be down outside the office or by seeing Mrs. Burton. Anyone at least
16 years of age is welcome to donate. Please make sure you are getting plenty of iron-rich foods and
water into your diet this week.

SpongeBob the Musical auditions are being held THIS WEEK. You can sign-up in the choir room and
pick up an audition packet if you haven't done so yet.

If you haven't paid all of your fees, you should not be taking your iPad home. Please log into
PowerSchool through a browser and check your balance.






